
 

 

  
Welcome to Abbey Ark Childcare! 

We are delighted to welcome back all of the children 
and excited to really get to know one another this 

term through our starting topic of Magical Me! 

We will be learning our new routines and engaging in 
lots of group activities to support our children to 
build and develop friendships, extend those vital 

personal, social and emotional skills, and help develop 
language and communication skills. 

We will be creating self-portraits, learning to talk all 
about ourselves and develop self-confidence, self- 

esteem and resilience. 

As we head into Autumn, we will also be observing 
the change in season and exploring the environmental 

area, looking for signs of Autumn and seasonal 
changes. 

            Tapestry 

Tapestry is a great way for us to be 
able to share your child’s learning 

journey with you and a great 
opportunity for you to be able to 
see what we have been learning. 

Please feel free to share any 
wonderful things that you have 
been doing at home with us too. 

Jolly Giraffes 
The Jolly Giraffes will be 

exploring 
their new learning environment 
and getting to know their Key 

Person. 

We will be introducing Key Person 
Time, where the children will have the 

opportunity to form new friendships and 
get to know one another. 

We will be sharing lots of stories, and 
conversations about ourselves and our 
families, talking about what makes us 

special and unique. 

 

Happy Hippos 

     The Happy Hippos will be 
    engaging in lots of storytelling, 
    singing of familiar nursery 
  rhymes and having plenty of 
opportunities to encourage 
language development.  

They will be participating in group games 
to help support and develop new 

friendships, using the parachute, ball 
games, and other circle time activities to 

help extend this. 

 

 
The Christian Values we are reflecting on in Terms 1 and 2 

are: Creation and Creativity. 

 


